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Another week has flown by here in school and the pupils have continued to 
demonstrate their resilience and determination in all that they do across 
all subject areas. We have more upcoming residentials and visits that we 

strongly believe enhance learning experiences and provide opportunities for 
the children to make wonderful memories with their peers. We will continue to 
keep you updated with any visits planned. I hope you all have a lovely weekend 
and look forward to seeing you all again on Monday

FIRE SAFETY
On Tuesday, Year 
5 and 6 had a 
fascinating talk 
about fire safety 
with Cheshire Fire 
and Rescue. They 
discussed the dangers 
of fire and how we 
can keep safe. 

We are very excited to be able to take the whole school 
to enjoy a day at Chester zoo and enhance our
learning across the curriculum through 
this enrichment opportunity.
You should have received a letter 
with all the details of the day and 
it promises to be a wonderful trip.

Thursday 13th February

FOCUS ON - Year 2
We have had a busy time in Year 2 since our 
return in January and hope that our families 
enjoyed our assembly today. Our maths  
focus has been on 2/D and 3/D shapes where  
we have concentrated our learning of the 
different properties including faces, edges  
and  vertices. We have begun our new  
‘Pathways’ text, one of Mrs Hazeldine’s all  
time favourites - The Dragon Machine.  
We can’t wait to discover what happens.  
In other areas of the curriculum our Geography 
learning is taking us on a world wide adventure 
and our History learning is focussing on 
Florence Nightingale and her impact on 
Nursing. There is lots more to learn as the term 
unfolds and we are really looking forward to our 
residential to Delamere in January.

Way are inviting children 
to pay £1.00, which will 
be donated to the NSPCC, 
to come into school 
wearing number-themed 
clothes and spend the day 
completing all sorts of 
maths-related activities. 

Any parents or carers are 
welcome to drop-in from 
2:45pm, when they can 
complete various number 
tasks with their children.

Friday 7th February




